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Our reference TMS/TROs/CH/P16170691 

23rd November 2017 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
BIRMINGHAM CYCLE REVOLUTION - A38 SELLY OAK TO CITY CENTRE CYCLEWAY 
PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDERS 
 
We are writing to you again to make you aware of proposals to introduce Traffic Regulation Orders in 
your locality.  I would draw your attention to the attached Notice which includes additional 
proposals to those previously advertised in March and April 2017 which may affect you.  
 
Please note that previously received objections to this scheme will be considered alongside any new 
objections. 
 
Further details of these proposals can be viewed on-line and comments given at: 
birminghambeheard.org.uk (look for BCR A38 Selly Oak to City Centre Cycle Route).  The draft Orders 
which, together with the plans, a statement of the Council’s reasons for the proposals and relevant 
technical information, may also be examined (by appointment) during normal working hours at:  

 Edgbaston District Office, 1A Vineyard Road, Northfield, B31 1PG,   

 Ladywood District Office, Summerfield Community Centre, Winson Green Road, B18 4EJ  

 Highways, 1 Lancaster Circus Queensway, Birmingham B4 7DQ. (Contact Kieran Boyle Tel: 0121 
675 4405: email: kieran.boyle@birmingham.gov.uk). 

 
Copies of this letter will be delivered to frontages directly affected by the proposals. Meanwhile, to 
ensure that these measures are made known to all parties who may be affected by them, i.e. 
landlords, owners, freeholders etc., I would be grateful if you could bring the contents of this letter to 
the attention of any persons with an interest in your property. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Carolyn Harris 
Traffic Management Services 
 
www.birmingham.gov.uk/highways 

 


